
Dear Families,  

I hope that you enjoyed Sports’ Day as much as we all did. A huge thank you to 

Mrs Drysdale for all the planning that went into the event, supported by Mr 

Holmes and Mrs Madge. We were delighted to see so many of you during the 

day. Having such lovely nice weather was a bonus and families chose different 

aspects of the day to attend. The afternoon races, in mixed groups, added a 

certain extra mystery about who the winners might be. I know the older 

children in particular really enjoyed the competitive element. 

Thank you for those people who bought tickets for the raffle. For those of you 

unable to attend or missed the raffle tickets because these were available at 

Warthill in the afternoon, we will continue to sell tickets and the draw will take 

place during Street Day. 

Talking of Street Day more details will follow next week in a separate email. 

This email will give details of timings, the cost of staying to the Disco after 

school and the collection arrangements and numbers of pupils needing 

transporting back to Warthill, if any. This will take place on Wednesday 12th 

July and will involve all children being at Sand Hutton during the afternoon. 

We also have more events to look forward to: 

Tuesday next week, Class 1 at Sand Hutton will be going to Stockeld Park and 

on Wednesday Class 2 will be heading out on their Woodland Adventure. We 

hope they all have a super time. 

At Warthill FOWS will be holding their Summer Fair on Sunday 2nd July. We 

have fingers crossed that the weather will be great like last year. 

And finally, please come and support the PTA at Sand Hutton tomorrow from 

11am. You can bring a picnic too and enjoy the forecasted sunshine. During the 

day we will be sharing updates about the progress Mrs Jones is making as she 

tackles the Lyke Wake Walk. Good Luck to Mrs Jones. 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

With every best wish, 

Beverley Pawson 

Headteacher 
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